
HELP WANTED:
Riverside Public School is accepting applications for a 
regular route bus driver. This will be for the morning 
and afternoon route in the Cedar Rapids and Belgrade 
area. Must have a CDL and appropriate certification. 
Will require a physical and drug testing. Applications 
are available in the Superintendent’s office and will be
                         accepted through October 15.

Please call 308-358-0640 if you need 
further information or would like an 

application emailed or mailed. 
••Position open until filled••


